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Moorside Primary Academy 

Thursday 11th November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

It’s that time of year when we start thinking about Christmas!  

 

Christmas dinner day will be on Friday 10th December.  

 

As always, our brilliant cook will be making a Christmas dinner with all the 

trimmings. To order a Christmas dinner: 

 

1. Message school via the My Child at School App to place your order if your child is normally 

on packed lunches. 

2. If your child is already on school dinners they will still get a lunch as normal – you do not need 

to order one. 

3. If you pay for school dinners please make the payment by Thursday 2nd December on the My 

Child at School App. 

 

We cannot accept any orders or payments after this date. 

 

We have also decided to have Christmas Jumper Day on 

dinner day as our Christmas jumper day this year so that we 

all get in to the festive spirit. This year, we will be raising 

money for our school charity Kidscan which supports 

families whose children are suffering with cancer.  

 

Alongside this, we have decided to run after school discos again this year. These will be held 

straight after school from 3:30 – 4:30. Tickets wil be priced at £2 each and you will be able to pay 

for this on MCAS. They will get a hot dog, cake and drink at the disco and some extra treats. As 

the discos are straight after school, children can wear their own clothes to school on the day of 

their disco. Even if children choose not to attend the disco, they may still wear their own clothes 

on their year group’s disco day.  

 

Please see below for when your child’s year group will be having their disco. 

 

Monday 13th December Nursery and Reception 

Tuesday 14th December Year 1 and Year 2 

Wednesday 15th December Year 3 and Year 4 

Thursday 16th December Year 5 and Year 6 

 

I think by Friday it may need to be the staff disco! 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Mrs M Taylor, Principal 
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